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September 22, 2004

Via UPS

Florida Public Service Commission
Attn: Tom Williams

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re: Docket Nos. 040870 and 040871: Request to Withdraw Waiver of
Slamming Rules Request filed by XO Florida, Inc., Allegiance Telecom of
Florida, Inc., and ., XO Communications Services, Inc.

Dear Tom:

Per your request, by this letter, XO Florida, Inc., Allegiance Telecom of Florida, Inc., and
XO Communications Services, Inc., all subsidiaries of XO Communications, Inc., hereby
withdraw their request for a waiver of the specific requirements outlined in FLA. ADMIN. CODE §
25-4.118, regarding Local, Local Toll, or Toll Provider Selection in the State of Florida, filed
with the Florida Public Service Commission on August 14, 2004.

Enclosed for filing, please find an original and fifteen (15) copies of this letter. Please
date-stamp the extra copy provided and return it in the envelope provided. Should you have any
questions, or require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (202) 955-
9766. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best regards,

Ernn Emmott
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XO Communications

105 Molloy Streat
Mashvilln, TN 37201
usa

September 22, 2004

Florida Public Service Commission.
Atm: Tom Williams

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re:  Payment of Regulatory Assessment Fee by Allegiance Telecom of Florida,
Inc. in Connection with the Cancellation of ifs Certificates.

Dear Tom:

Per your request, by this letter, Allegtance Telecom of Florida, Inc., informs the Florida
Public Service Commission of its intent pay all of the 2004 regulatory assessment fees applicable
for hoth its IXC and CLEC operations in Florida,' by December 31, 2004,

Enclosed please find an original and fifteen (15) copies of this letter. Please date-stamp
the exira copy provided and retumn it in the envelope provided. Should you have any questions,
or require any additional information, please feel free to contact Erin Emmioft at (202) 955-9766.
Thank vou for your attentjon to this matter.

Best regards,

yo /.

Dana Shaffer
Vice President, Regulatory Connsel

' See Docket No. 990883-TX Certificate No. 7143 (local exchange) and Docker No.
990882-T1, Certificate No. 7144 (IXC

NCAI/EMMOE/224760.)
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